
 
 

      BY E-MAIL  
 
July 25, 2019 
 
Ms. Sherry Pineo 
Manager, Petroleum Operations Section 
Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry 
659 Exeter Road, London, ON M6E 1L3 
sherry.pineo@ontario.ca  
 
Dear Ms. Pineo: 
 
Re: Report to the Minister of Natural Resources and Forestry 

Enbridge Gas Inc., Application to Drill a Well in the Ladysmith Storage Pool 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2019-0012 
 

Pursuant to Section 40 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998, the Ministry of Natural 
Resources and Forestry referred to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) an application by 
Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) to drill a stratigraphic test well referred to as TL9 in 
the Ladysmith Designated Storage Pool. Attached, please find the OEB's Report to the 
Minister of Natural Resources and Forestry that recommends the issuance of a well 
drilling licence to Enbridge Gas for TL9. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Ritchie Murray, Project Advisor 
at 416-544-5182 or Ritchie.Murray@oeb.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
 
Attachment 
 
Cc: Joel Denomy, Joel.Denomy@enbridge.com  
 Guri Pannu, Guri.Pannu@enbridge.com  
 Jug Manocha, Jug.Manocha@ontario.ca 
 Demetrius Kappos, Demetrius.Kappos@ontario.ca  
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